CONGRATULATIONS FOR MAKING IT TO THE MASTERS CLASS!!
Welcome to the world of your passion & interest- travel. 
You are about to embark on an exciting new stage of your life, one that will bring many invaluable learning opportunities with it. You will be laying the foundation stone for your personal and career development.
At Garware Institute, the excellent quality of teaching is reflected in our focus on understanding the real-world industry and business scenarios with practical teachings. In addition to conventional classes, you will have plenty of opportunities to take part in team projects, internships, and academic events which will all prepare you for the challenges of the professional world.
One key prerequisite for your academic success is, of course, your own personal engagement. Work hand-in-hand with our teaching staff by preparing for lectures and classes and assignments ahead of time and carefully reviewing your progress regularly.
We start from 29th July with an inauguration session at 1000 AM in GICED Auditorium. Sessions will start from 1st Aug 2022.
Happy to see you all become a part of our next Master in Travel & Tourism Management class! All the best!

Anita Chandrasekhar
Course head- BMS(T&T), MTTM
UM-GICED
